
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family and 

especially our visitors.  We are glad you have come to 
worship with us today. May you receive a special

Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 
 

 

Nambour 

Seventh-Day Adventist 

Church 

  

Welcome … 
Church Family and Especially our Visitors  

  
 

15th August 2015 

PATHFINDER NEWS 

FUNDRAISER REPORT  
On Saturday Night the 25th of July we had our Annual Fundraiser. This year we had a 
Talent show with participants featured from different churches around the coast. The 
acts ranged from monologs to songs to hidden musical talent (isn't that right Scott - 
who knew he played the violin) to comedy sketches from a bunch of Avondale students 
and two very serious little girls! 
 

 
A big thank you to our Owen Thorley for raising the most individually in the Chili eating 
contest - ask him if he has figured out who sponsored the $200 dollars it took to get him 
to bite into a chili...I wonder how much he'll raise that figure next time? Better start 
saving now... 
But that was not all the fun we had. There was also a cake auction where after a slow 
start one of the cakes made by our pathfinder families went for $100 to make the cake 
auction the winner for the night. 

Evening TOTAL: $1,454   
________________________________________________________________________ 

CONTACTS 
Pastor |Scott Wareham | 0413 212 291 | scottwareham@gmail.com 
Elder on Duty |Karen Tyler|0424 005 118|dkcktyler@bigpond.com 
Church Clerk | Katie Cooney | 5441 5504 / 0448 842 143 | katie.cooney@bigpond.com 
Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com  
Pathfinders |Brendon Cooke | 0415 905 956 | nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
StormCo | Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  
Newsletter | Malcolm Ace  5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 

Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 
 

 
Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 

Bulletin Editor: Sharlene Romero  0414 784 551  
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Today … 

This Sabbath:  5:27pm  
Next Friday: 5:30pm 

 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Studying Together:  9.30am 
Sabbath School & Bible study 

 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
Welcome to Pr Jorge Munoz, our speaker 
today. We invite the Holy Spirit to be 
present with us as we worship together. 
Elder on Duty: Brad Irvine 
 

Upcoming Speakers:  
Aug 22: David Rogers 
Aug 29: Peter Pratt 
Sep 5: Pr Scott Wareham 
Sept 12: Reg Howell 

Deacon 

Today:  Morrie Elliot 
Next Week: Junior Deacons 
 

Today:  
1st Offering – Local Church Budget 

2nd Offering – Faith FM (HOPE Radio) 
Next week:  
1

st
 Offering  - Local Church Budget 

2
nd

 Offering – Conference Wide Offering - 
  Yandina Church 

There are 3 methods you can use to give your 
offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-giving 
2. Electronic – Westpac  

BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 
3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 

Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

Bible Study  
Meets at the Church each Wednesday 
morning at 9.30am to study God’s word, 
All welcome! 
 

24 Seven - 2015 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: …First Friday night of the month at 

Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm.  
Come along for meaningful messages and 
more beautiful music! 
 

Church Luncheon 
3rd Sabbath of each month  
Next one: TODAY  

 

Church Picnic 
1st Sabbath of the month 
Next one: Sep 5  

 

Pathfinders 
Contact Brendon Cooke: 0415 905 956 
or Wendy Garrick: 0419 763 176 
nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
Next event: Camp 3 - Aug 21-23 
SENIOR / DUKE OF ED - SEA KAYAKING 
JUNIOR / SENIOR OPTION 2 - 562 Bunya Road, 
Eerwah Vale 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Club 
1st Tuesday of the month at 6.45pm in 
the Church Hall 
Next one: Sept 1  
 

Car Boot Sale 
Every third Sunday of the month 
Next one: Aug 16 

 

Guys Nite 
2nd Saturday night of each month at 
Kelvin Bazley’s home starting at 6:00pm 
Next one: Sept 12 

 

Faith FM Offering… TODAY 
Today over 4 million Australians can 
tune in to Faith FM and hear of Jesus 
and His messages of hope. Faith FM is 
the official radio network of the 
Seventh-day Adventist Church with 
over 100 stations broadcasting 24/7. 
This year, the radio network expanded 
to reach another 1.5 million listeners. 
The mission of Faith FM is to make 
disciples for Jesus. Many people have 
been baptised after listening to Faith 
FM while hundreds more have made 
contact with the Church and 
thousands listen weekly. 
Your offering will enable Faith FM to 
expand its reach into busy cities and 
remote towns where there is no 
Adventist presence. 
Each FM station costs $4000 to 
establish and less than $100 a month 
to operate. Every dollar you give 
helps make disciples and carry 
forward the gospel to Australia. 
For more information on how to 
partner with Faith FM: 1800 324 843 
or www.faithfm.com.au 

 
Church Luncheon today … Visitors 

Most Welcome 
 

Do you live in, or around, Brisbane? 
Are you free next Thursday? 
Do you want to volunteer for ADRA? 
 

If the answers to these 3 questions is YES, then 
here is an opportunity for you! 
ADRA Australia is looking for volunteers available 
next Thursday, 20

th
 of August from 9am to pack 

resources for the ADRA #knocktober Appeal  at  
the NEW South Queensland Conference Office 
400 Boundary Rd, Springhill. If you can spare a 
few hours, please email Susan Hensley at - 
susanhensley@adventist.org.au 

 

Thank you for your continued support of ADRA.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Café was created to 

inspire folks to come, 

have a cuppa, and 

fellowship with each 

other before the service 

begins 

 

 

 

FATHERS, HUSBANDS, SONS & 

BROTHERS: Men’s Summit  

Owing to a number of factors, this special event 

"by men, for men" has been rescheduled to  

20-22 November. 
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